
 
 

 

CHANGE TO HALF-YEARLY REPORTING 
 

 

SIA Engineering Company Limited (“SIAEC”) refers to the amendments to Rule 705(2) of the 

Listing Manual of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (SGX-ST), which were 

effective from 7 February 2020.  

 

SIAEC wishes to announce that it will adopt the announcement of half-yearly financial 

statements with effect from the current financial year ending 31 March 2021 (FY2020/21).  

SIAEC is committed to engaging shareholders through clear, timely and consistent 

communication, and will provide relevant business updates for the first and third quarter 

performances of the SIAEC Group (SIAEC and its subsidiaries).  These updates will supplement 

our half-year and full-year reports, which will continue in their current format. 

 

The business update for first quarter FY2020/21 will be released on Friday, 17 July 2020, after 

trading hours of the SGX-ST.  This will also be made available on our website at 

www.siaec.com.sg. 

 
 
 
 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  

 

Lu Ling Ling 

Company Secretary 
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